
Town of Hinesburg
Winter Parking Ordinance

At a duly warned meeting on November 3, 2008, the Hinesburg 
Selectboard voted to adopt a revised Winter Parking Ordinance, as 
follows:

No person shall park a vehicle on, in or adjacent to any road or street in 
a location that would interfere with snow removal during the months of 
November through March inclusive. Such vehicle may be towed and 
stored at the expense of the owner. 

No person shall park in a municipally owned or maintained parking lot 
after eleven o’clock p.m. and before 5:30 a.m. during the months of 
November through March inclusive. If the location of such vehicle 
interferes with snow removal, it may be towed and stored at the owner’s 
expense.

The Winter Parking Ordinance will become effective on January 2, 2009, 
unless a petition signed by not less than five percent of the voters of the 
Town of Hinesburg is filed with the Town Clerk by December 17, 2008, on 
the question of disapproving the Ordinance.  If a petition is received, the 
Selectboard will warn a special meeting and the voters may vote on that 
question, pursuant to Chapter 59 of Title 24, Vermont Statutes 
Annotated.

Adopted November 3, 2008

Effective January 2, 2009


